



Dear "Soon-to-Be" Sixth Graders and Parents,

Welcome to the sixth grade! We hope you are having a wonderful summer, getting lots of rest, and preparing yourselves for sixth grade! This letter includes important information for you about the upcoming year so that you will be ready when school begins.

It is our hope that all students will read and relax this summer-no reports, no summaries. Just come to school in the fall prepared to tell us about a great book you read as we celebrate any and all summer reading.

During the sixth grade year we find that being organized is essential. Therefore, we ask that all students come to class prepared. The following is a list of materials that students will need to start the year. We recognize that school supplies can be expensive, if you need assistance please reach out to your child's homeroom teacher.

Keep in mind supplies highlighted in red will need to be replenished throughout the year.

ALL STUDENTS:

- -Pencils/erasers/sharpener
- -Extra fine line black "Sharpies" (2)
- -Transparent standard and
- -Basic calculator (optional)
- subject dividers
- -I subject 75-100 page spiral notebook
- -1 medium to heavy-duty 1.5 inch **blue** binder
- -1 **heavy duty** homework pocket folder
- -1 medium to heavy-duty 1 inch green binder

- -1 pair of scissors
- -Water Bottle

metric ruler (NO flexi-rulers)-10

-A set of headphones or earbuds (to

remain in computer case)

- -Fabric zippered pencil pouch
- 2 pocket folders for projects
- -Student Planner (optional)

Thank you for your support. We are looking forward to a wonderful new school year.

Sincerely,

The Sixth Grade Team